
 

 

10 October 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 5 Swimming – Mr Worthington 
 
All children in Mr Worthington’s Year 5 class will be going swimming at Guinea Gap on the following dates: 
Monday 17 October, Tuesday 18 October and Wednesday 19 October 2022.  All children will need suitable 
swimwear and a towel. 
 
Boys 
All boys must have swimming trunks.  The swimming instructors will prevent children from entering the pool if 
they do not have the correct swimwear. 
 
 
 
 
 
Girls 
All girls must wear one piece swim suits which fully cover the stomach area.  The pool instructors will prevent 
girls from swimming if they do not have the correct swimwear. 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

If you DO NOT want your child to take part please confirm by email to 
schooloffice@ourlady-saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk no later than Thursday 13 October. 

 
If you have any concerns regarding swimming, please speak to Mr Worthington. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 

          


